Dear Parents and C.C.D. Students:
It is time again to register for C.C.D. Class! We have a new priest and several new teachers,
and | am extremely excited about the upcoming year!

As seen in the bulletin: Due to funding constraints for the Education Office and the
Religious Education Office of our Diocese, it is necessary to assess Parishes to help fund these
offices. So to help cover these fees, we are asking a donation of $20 per semester or a $30.00
(once-time) offering when our CCD Program begins on September 7" for each student grades 1st
through 6". If there is an inability to give this donation, please see or contact Father Wiedel at
234-3595.

Please read the following information IN FULL as some of the procedures have

changed.

Donations should be paid the first night of class. Parents may come into pay your
dues directly to me, or you may send them in an envelope with your child, if you feel your child is
responsible enough to get the donation to me. | will be in the Church basement by 6:30.

Once again, | am going to try to eliminate by having you register your children via
email. At the very bottom of this email is the FAMILY INFORMATION | have on file for you.
Please respond to this email to verify all information is correct or make any changes
necessary. Your child will NOT be registered until | receive this email back. Also, if you will
NOT be registering and sending your child to C.C.D. classes this year, please let me know
so | can take their name off our roster.

Classes will resume on Wednesday, September 7, 2016. Class will be from 6:45 pm
to 8:15 pm again this year. Classes will meet upstairs to end most classes upstairs at 8:00 pm to
pray a decade of the rosary or a litany of Father Wiedel’s choice. If any parents wish to join us,
you are welcome to do so.

We will be teaching from the Faith & Life Series again this year. As a reminder, the
students will read and study from a textbook that will be used every year. Therefore, they will be
numbered and any child who defaces or destroys these books will have to pay for the text at the
end of the year. This policy helps students be more respectful and accountable to property.

A Discipline Policy will once again be enforced. Please review the Discipline/Book Policy
form attached with your children. We will go over this policy with the children and they will
be asked to sign this form the first day of class.

The 3" Sunday of most months is our YOUTH MASS. Students participate in a special
way and are to sit up front as a class. Coffee and Rolls are served after this 9:00 am mass in the
basement.

The last Wednesday of each month, we celebrate the monthly birthdays. We are
asking for volunteers to help provide us with snacks. | will set up a sign-up genius to have
parents volunteer for this. You should receive an email in the next couple weeks for this.

Thank you in advance for getting your children to C.C.D. promptly and each week. We
look forward to a great year!

Betty Moore
CCD Coordinator



